Pamela S. Ulmer

From: Brian Shull

Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2019 9:48 AM

To: Eric D, Campbell

Cc: Pamela S. Ulmer

Subject: FW: Shenandoah Valley Partnership board appointment
Attachments: Locality Appointment Letter Brian Shull.docx

Good morning,

My term on the SVP Board of Directors expires 6-30-2019.
As we discussed several months ago, | believe this is a perfect time for me to step down from the SVP Board of

Directors.
| have served over 20 years consecutively, and have been Secretary/Treasurer for over 10 years.
Peirce Macgill has been active on the SVP Marketing Committee for several years now, and currently serves as Vice

Chair of that committee.
I recommend that Council consider appointing Peirce to a 3-year term on the SVP Board as Harrisonburg’s

representative on this regional Board,

I do plan to stay involved on the SVP Marketing Committee.
Can we plan to place this action item on either the May 28 or June 11 Council agenda?

Thanks.

Brian

From: Jay Langston

Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2019 3:12 PM

To: Eric D. Campbell {eric.campbeli@harrisonburgva.gov) <eric.campbell@harrisonburgva.gov>

Cc: Jen Weaver <jweaver@theshenandoahvalley.com>; Cari Orebaugh <corebaugh@theshenandoahvalley.com>
Subject: Shenandoah Valley Partnership board appointment

Eric,

I've attached the letter concerning Harrisonburg’s appointment to the SVP board. Brian has expressed his desire to
retire from the Treasurer's position and I've taken that to mean from our board also. However, | do not want to take
that for granted and would defer to your discussion with Brian as to his board appointment. If you could please let me
know at your soonest convenience, it would be appreciated.

Jay




